
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Via Electronic Tariff Filing System 
 
December 20, 2012 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9300 E. Hampton Drive 
Capitol Heights, MD 20743-3813  
 

Re: QTel, LLC, Tariff Advice Letter No. 1 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Enclosed for submission to the Commission is QTel, LLC’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 1.  This Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 
contains the rates, terms, and conditions applicable to QTel, LLC’s provision of intrastate switched 
exchange access services.  The Company’s rates are benchmarked to the corresponding competing 
incumbent local exchange carrier in QTel, LLC’s service territory pursuant to Section 61.25(b) of the 
Commission’s rules, 47 CFR §61.25(b). This tariff is also being submitted pursuant to the Commission’s 
ETFS Order.1   
 
An FCC Remittance Advice Form 159, and credit card payment of the Commission’s tariff filing fee have 
been made electronically. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions concerning this filing may be directed to the 
undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
QTel, LLC 
 
Enclosures 
 

                                                 
1 Electronic Tariff Filing System, WC Docket No. 10-141, Report and Order, 26 FCC Rcd 8884 (2011) (ETFS 
Order).    
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